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AMENDMENT 1 

Invitation for Bid (IFB) 
UOG IFB No. B24-05

Date Issued: December 13, 2023

“WORKSTATION CUBICLES” 

This is to notify all prospective offerors of the following amendment set forth below: 

1.1 PRE-BID CONFERENCE and SITE VISIT is scheduled for Monday, December 18, 2023, at 
9:30AM. Located at the University of Guam’s College of Natural and Applied Sciences. 

1.2 The last day for UOG to accept WRITTEN QUESTIONS and/or CLARIFICATIONS should read 
as follows: Friday, December 22, 2023.

1.3 DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION should read as follows: Tuesday, January 2, 2024, on or by
2:00 p.m. (your bid submission must be submitted electronically to the Bid Share folder 
provided by UOG Procurement Office on or before 2:00 p.m.). 

1.4 Attach Question & Answer Sheet 1 as set forth in the attached.

All other terms and conditions remain the same.

      
     Abigail Martin

Comptroller

Please acknowledge receipt and return by email to uog.bids@triton.uog.edu:

Name of company: 

Print Name/Signature/Date
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QUESTION & ANSWER SHEET NO. 1

December 14, 2023
 

In response to the written “Questions” and/or ‘Request for Clarifications’ UOG received as of December 13, 2023 
@ 4:04pm from vendor: JMI EDISON 

 
Question 1: We are not sure if there will be any additional questions coming from our vendor 

sources. In this regard, may we request for the submission of questions to be 
extended from December 18 to December 29, 2023? Due to upcoming holiday 
season, we are anticipating that most of the vendors might reply late. 

 
Answer: The deadline for submission of questions is extended to December 22, 2023. 

 
 

Question 2: May we also request for the bid submission to be extended from December 27, 2023 
to January 17, 2024? This is to allow ample time for our sources to respond back with 
the needed details. 

 
Answer: The deadline for bid submission is extended to January 2, 2024. 

 
 
Question 3: We are still experiencing global issues of supply chain. Due to this, may we request 

to move your delivery time to 120 days ARO? 
 

Answer: No. Delivery time will remain as 60 to 90 days ARO due to the urgency in situating our 
employees. 

 
 


